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So you should try to
disable the

"Automatic updates"
button, and see if
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that fixes the
problem. If not,

please contact us
and let us know what
version of Windows
you are using. I'm

running Windows 10
Home and I've had
the same problem

for months. My
workaround so far is

to upgrade to
Windows Server
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2016 because that
works fine.

Unfortunately, I'm
not able to narrow

down the exact
version and model of

your machine, so I
don't have any other
suggestions at this

time. Miguel
Alejandro Rufino

Moya Rufino Tena
Conversational
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Spanish for Business.
People often have an
opinion on a word or
phrase, but for the

most part these
opinions are simply
based on what they

think they know. I list
at the end some of

the words that
people commonly
think have a lot of
syllables but very
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few of them do. And I
list some that are
well known words

that people
erroneously believe

have a lot of
syllables. This list is

not exhaustive, but it
is intended to clear
up some common
misconceptions.

Some words on this
list are often
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misused in writing
and speech

(especially in
Business English);

however, it does not
apply to proper

nouns (names) and
commonly used

phrases like "How
are you doing?" "I
have a problem."

"Can I help you?". An
example of a word
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that is most
commonly thought

to have a lot of
syllables is

"association"
(Assocorro). There is
nothing wrong with

this word or with the
spelling of it,
however, the

primary advantage
to associating is the
first syllable of the
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word (as in
"haciendo", meaning
"making" or "doing").

Most people think
this means it has a

long syllable. In
reality, the syllable
"do" in this word,
when used in a

regular word, is the
second syllable, so it
is not long. However,

in this case,
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"assocorro"
(assocorro) is a short

form of
"associaciÃ³n", which

is a long word that
indicates an

association; in other
words, it has a long
syllable. An example
of a long syllable in a

normal word is
"bank". What makes
this example long is
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the "n", which could
be mistaken for a
separate syllable.

The "e" following the
"b" makes the word
long. If you want to

learn more about the
difference between "
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